
 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 
 
 
The Department of Public Administration (DPA) announces multilateral 
seminars from the People's Republic of China for the month of May 2024. 
 

The seminars will be held in China and are fully funded by the Government 
of China. 
 

Please refer to the links below for application forms. 
  

Links: 

1. Link to China application form: 

   https://moehelpdesk.gd/China_Application_Form.pdf 
 

         2.  Link to non-public officers’ application form: 

             https://moehelpdesk.gd/Training_Form_Non_Public_Officers.pdf 
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